Permission Letter

Date May 5th, 2020

Mr. Gregory Tatum
Superintendent of Schools
Township of Union Public Schools
2369 Morris Ave, Union, NJ 07083

Dear Mr. Tatum

My name is Sandra Paul and I am a doctoral candidate at American College of Education (ACE)
writing to request permission to interview twenty 9™ grade English Language Art teachers. This
information will be used for my dissertation research related to A Case Study on Artificial
Intelligence and augmented/virtual reality type of technologies in the classroom. The purpose of
the to understand why teachers’ have misconceptions and fears towards integrating artificial
intelligence and augmented/virtual reality type of technologies in their instructional process as an
assistive tool. The research method is qualitative. This will be a single exploratory case study
done to understand why teachers’ have misconceptions regarding the use of artificial intelligence
and augmented/virtual reality type of technologies in their instructional process.

Important Contacts for this study include:

Principal Investigator: Sandra Paul

E-mail: spaul64 14@gmail.com

Phone: 201-602-5041

Dissertation Chair: Dr. Barry Chametzky

Email: barry.chametzky@ace.edu

Phone: 1-800-280-0307

Thank you for your attention to this issue and prompt response. I appreciate your time and

consideration of my request.

Regards,

Sandra Paal



